
 

 

Building A Better Future For All 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

My name is Sonia Sliney and I am the Special Events Co-ordinator at Clowns. I am also currently 

team leader in Strawberry Room and also a part of the senior management team. 

 

I have been at Clowns for the past twelve years and during these years we have had a variety of 

fun events in a bid to raise money for some wonderful charities that are very dear to our hearts. 

Clowns has raised well in excess of £100,000. We have an ambitious termly timetable of events 

which will run over the course of the academic year. These activities and events encompass all 

members of staff and children. 

 

In previous years we have had a variety of fancy dress days, non-uniform days, and cake sales and 

also had a wide selection of sponsored events such as a sponsored walk, dance-a-thon, and kick-

a-thon, and a very funny music and movement obstacle course relating to a book called ‘Walking 

through the jungle’. We had an incredible summer fair last year with funfair games, activities and 

pop up stalls. Most recently we have supported the Christian led Day Of Community Good Will by 

collecting nappies that will be given to refugees.  

 

At the beginning of this year we built a set of toilets in Burma for children from reception upwards. 

This was the first time they had flushing facilities. Currently we are in the process of setting up a 

sister school that we can work alongside raising money for vital supplies they may need. More 

information about this will follow.  

If you have any charities that are dear to your heart, please bring in some information, as we love 

to hear about new charities.  

 

The key to our lasting success in supporting charities will be through active engagement from 

teachers, children and parents. You will receive a regular newsflash explaining our upcoming 

events. All notices and events will also be posted on the Clowns website. If you would like to 

participate or volunteer at any of our events, please don’t hesitate to contact me on 

sonia@clownsnursery.co.uk  

 

Clowns Nursery is dedicated to making a real difference to those children who are most  

“in need, vulnerable, disadvantaged and neglected”. Thank you all for your continued help and 

support with our events. We look forward to a fun packed year of helping others in and around 

our local community. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Sonia Sliney 

Special Events Coordinator  

mailto:sonia@clownsnursery.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 
 
 
 
 
 

October 
 

 Cake Sale- 19th 
October 2016 

 
 

November 
 

 Sponsorship 
Week- WC/ 21st 
November 2016 

December 
 

 Clowns party- 9th 
December 2016  

 

January February  

March 
 

 Red Nose Day  
 

 World Book Day- 
2nd March 2017  

 

April 
 
 
 

May 

June 
 

International Day-  
15th June 2017 

 
 

July 
 

 Cake Sale- 4th July 
2017 

August 


